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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 11:19 AM
To: Ryan Wilhour; Aaron Shainis
Cc: legal@box733.com
Subject: 0000201121 - Within 121 km

Good morning, 
 
I began to review 0000201121 (K17OO-D) and found that it is within 121 km of Madison, WI, a top 100 market.  Since 
the initial application for this permit was filed in the 2009-2010 rural window and has not yet been licensed, it should 
meet that distance.  (See https://docs.fcc.gov/public/attachments/DA-09-1487A1.pdf ) 
 
That said, the current permit was apparently granted in error, despite being well within that 121 km distance.  As such, 
you may modify the permit to be the same distance or further away from Madison than the current CP, but not closer, 
while also remaining outside any other 121 km circles.  The current application as filed seeks to move substantially 
closer to Madison. 
 
You have 30 days to amend your application and resolve the issue or it will be dismissed. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 
Associate Chief, Video Division 
Federal Communications Commission 


